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Global PSSL Policy – Memoranda of Gratitude 

1. The various activities, initiatives, and collaborations undertaken by Global PSSL CIC 

rely of a level of commitment and participation by our stakeholders. In cases where 

such contributions have resulted in positive and measurable impact to our activities, 

the Secretariat will recognise such efforts publicly by issuing a Memorandum of 

Gratitude (MoG). 

2. The issuance of a MoG is, primarily, a mechanism of transparency that highlights the 

contribution made by participants to our broader stakeholder base. It also recognises 

the effort undertaken by organisations in furthering the positive work we do at 

Global PSSL. 

3. In line with the foundations of the Active Briefing Culture, MoGs will be succinct 

communications that summarise the activities and contributions made by 

participants, and identify how these have benefitted Global PSSL. 

4. Global PSSL will publish MoGs on the website and refer to them in social media in 

order to publicly recognise outstanding contributions and to encourage positive 

engagement from our other stakeholders. 
 


